
	

	

	
	
	
	
	
	

Elementary	Campus	Student	Reporting	System	Update	
	
Over	past	several	years	received	consistent	feedback	from	both	parents	and	teachers	about	current	
elementary	student	reporting	system:	
	
Parent	feedback:	

• "Grades"	hard	to	understand	
• Vague	
• Not	enough	information	

	
Teacher	feedback:	

• Vague	
• Difficult	to	match	report	card	grades	with	class	assessments		
• Extremely	time	consuming	-	especially	with	conferences	right	after	reports	the	first	term	

	
Seeing	that	a	change	in	the	reporting	system	was	necessary,	the	elementary	campus	leadership	has	
taken	the	following	steps:	

• 2014	Summer	Grading	Task	Force	
• Norming	and	Alignment	of	assessment	and	grading	practices	
• Norming	of	grading	definitions	
• Creating	draft	of	new	reporting	system	

	
In	final	stages	of	creating	new	reporting	system	to	begin	using	in	2016-17	school	year:	

• Conference	after	6	week	mark	–7th	–	11th	weeks	
• 18-Week	progress	report	
• Conference	during	the	24th	–	28th	week	
• 36-Week	report	card



	

	

	


